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 Wednesday 20th  February 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

Waterstones York has kindly offered to supply the special £1 World Book Day 

publications for children to receive on World Book Day, 7th March. All children will 

therefore be able to choose one book in exchange for their £1 token following a 

whole school assembly. They will be offered an age appropriate choice from the 

selection below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These books can be viewed on the World Book Day website 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books/ 

If you would prefer your child not to choose their book at school and have the £1 

token to bring home on the day, please could you let the school office know by 

Friday 22nd February 2019. 

Kind regards 

Jo-Anne Smith 

 

 

 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 

 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 E-
mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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